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Quote Request
New Doors at Homewood North Management Office

ADDENDUM NO. 1

This addendum issued March 27, 2023 becomes in its entirety a part of the Quote Request as is fully set
forth herein:

Item 1: Q: Can I get a copy of any addenda that have been released to date?
A: This addendum #1 is the first addendum for this quote request. The quote
request and related addenda are all available on our website, hacp.org, under the doing
business section.

Item 2: Q: What is the estimated construction budget?
A: This project will be awarded to the lowest quote from a responsible and
responsive offeror. Because price is a determining factor for award the budget for this
project will not be disclosed during the procurement process.

Item 3: Q: Can I get a copy of the plan holder’s list?
A: There is no plan holder’s list for this project.

Item 4: The bid due date, time, and location remain unchanged at April 3, 2023 at 10:00 AM at
the HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.

Item 5: The Housing Authority of the City of Pittsburgh will accept quotes submitted via fax at
412-456-5007, via email to Samantha.Tirk@hacp.org, or quotes may be mailed via USPS at which time
they will be Time and Date Stamped at 100 Ross Street 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.
All quotes must be received at the above address no later than April 3, 2023 at 10:00 AM regardless of
the selected delivery mechanism.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1
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